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Drills are progressing throughout the district. Our campus leadership teams are 
doing a great job of communicating with central office, the fire department, and 
parents when these are occurring. After each drill, there is a short after-action 
review to discuss what can improve.

Fencing has continued to be expanded at multiple campuses during September:

-Kaufman High School Front Guard Fences

Upcoming projects this month:

-Kaufman High School and Gary Campbell High School, Road Crossing Fences

Chief Krieger is working again with Defensify to enhance our safety at Kaufman 
High School and Gary Campbell High School.

The district is already in compliance with the state law, but we are adding additional 
glass support in areas of high congestion.


